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Copy of hand-written letter

January 30, 1974

Dear Mr. President

On January ninth I could not bring myself to wish
you a Happy Birthday because the word "happy'’’ did not ring
true.

I think your great speech tonight was a turning
point. Now I am convinced that you will have joy in 1974
and into the future as you go forward from the severest
testing ever endured by a President to complete your record
as our greatest President.

Sincerely,

s/Anne Armstrong
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THE WHITE HoOUSE

WASHINGTON

February lst

Miss Woods -

This is probably presumptuous
of me, but if possible I would
appreciate your giving the
enclosed note to the President.

Thank you,

Lot



‘* Roland L. Elliott
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